
Lisa Fillo called the meeting to order at 3:15 
 
Minutes were approved by Jennifer Penny and Kayla Higbee 
 
Good things to report: 

- Read Across America Week was very positive for the students and staff 
- MOY Data looks good 
- Reading Interventions will be updated on March 15, 2019 
- PTA BINGO  
- CMAS Testing preparation  
- Scoreboard for basketball  
- Drainage issues will be fixed by the district during spring break 

 
DAC Report: 

- Need community representatives that are not parents or teachers 
- UIPs need to be reviewed by the SAC Committee by 3.15.19 

 
MLO Spending Possibilities 

- Wallpaper for hallways  
- Six new lunch tables to accommodate growing student population 

 
Things to report from Grade Levels: 
3rd grade- using technology to learn strategies for CMAS testing; studying Colonial America and 
are making connections from 2nd grade learning 
 
4th grade- using technology to make connections to Revolutionary War time period; practicing 
strategies in math to prepare for CMAS testing 
 
2nd grade- finishing Civil War and reviewing the War of 1812; practicing multiplication and 
division strategies using rows, columns and arrays 
 
Kindergarten- studying Colonial Times (the students will participate in Colonial Day next 
Tuesday); practicing addition strategies; writing about nonfiction topics; students are 
consistently growing in reading 
 
DAC UIP Committee 

- Discussed ways to attract new families 
 
Next SAC Meeting is May 1 at 5:30. 


